
 Submission 
No 5 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO NSW TAXI INDUSTRY 
 
 
Name:   Mr Othmane Hamidi 

Date received: 22/12/2009 

 
 



We need a better education and training for the drivers, new legislations for the transports 
industry auswide.  We need to have a wheelchair user to provide training to the drivers not a able 
person.  Also the drivers need to try a wheelchair during the training. 
 


